
 

LCA Founder Chris DeRose to Speak About  
NYC Carriage Bill Intro 573 at Hearing Friday, 1/22/16 

 
Animal Advocacy Group Is Not in Support  

of Proposed Legislation 
 

NEW YORK, NY--(Marketwired - January 21, 2016) - Chris DeRose, founder and president of 
international animal advocacy group Last Chance for Animals, will speak Friday, January 22 at 
an NY City Council hearing on a newly amended version of Intro 573, a proposed bill regarding 
horse-drawn carriages in New York City. DeRose will also participate in a rally after the hearing 
to speak out against the cruelty of the NYC carriage industry. 
 
The proposed version of Intro 573 would: 

•   Reduce the number of NYC horse licenses from approximately 180 to 95 
•   Move all stables from their current location in Hell's Kitchen to Central Park 
•   Remove horse-drawn carriages from the streets, only allowing them to operate in Central 

Park 
 
DeRose will abstain from the legislation because it fails to fully ban horse-drawn carriages in 
NYC, as the original version of Intro 573 did. "If the New York City Council passes this new, 
watered-down version of Intro 573, they will be allowing some cruelty to horses, which is not 
acceptable to me or to my organization, Last Chance for Animals," said DeRose. "I am sure we 
will be revisiting this issue one day in the near future when a New York resident or tourist has 
been injured -- or worse -- by this archaic practice." 
 
Event details: 
 

•   What: A hearing by the Committee on Transportation regarding Proposed Int. No. 573 - 
In relation to the operation of horse drawn carriages 
A public rally will be held after the hearing. 

•   Where: Council Chambers, City Hall, New York, NY, 10007  
(Enter at Broadway and Murray St.) CLICK HERE TO VIEW MAP 

•   When: Friday, January 22, 2016, 9 a.m. (Rally after the hearing begins at 12 p.m.) 
 
In 2015, Last Chance for Animals released an investigation into the NYC horse-drawn carriage 
industry revealing severe cruelty including horses exposed to the dangers of city streets, deprived 
of food or water, tethered so tightly they could not lie down in their stalls at night, and forced to 
pull carriages while obviously injured. 
 
Learn more about LCA's investigation here: 
http://www.lcanimal.org/index.php/investigations/investigations-in-the-field/new-york-city-
carriage-horses 
 



Last Chance for Animals (LCA) is a non-profit organization dedicated to eliminating animal 
exploitation through education, investigations, legislation, and public awareness campaigns. 
Since its formation in 1984, LCA has succeeded as one of the nation's pioneer animal advocacy 
organizations. Working internationally, LCA's Sam Simon Special Investigations Unit 
documents abuse in research labs, puppy mills, factory farms, and the entertainment industry, 
and works with prosecutors to enforce animal cruelty laws. LCA's educational and public 
outreach programs have empowered the public to make positive changes for the animals in their 
own communities. 
 
Image Available: 
http://www.marketwire.com/library/MwGo/2016/1/21/11G079748/Images/_DSC2583-001-
2184b84a35038ed499f9ecfef6ba0c36.jpg 
 


